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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 34909 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding:- 
 
Epex  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

1. Do you or have you used the patient administration system Epex? 
 
Epex was used by the Trust in the past.  

 
2. If Yes, can you confirm if you are still actively using this system, if it is a read only system or have you 

successfully decommissioned this system? 
 
The system is no longer used.  

 
3. If you decommissioned the system did you successfully extract and transfer the patient details and any 

letters and documents into another system, if so which one, and what format was the data extracted 
in? 
 
The data is used in our in-house Patient Archive Data System. The data was extracted/imported into 
SQL Server.  

 
4. If you successfully transferred information from Epex, did you do this using the supplier Emis, In-house 

ICT support or did you use an external contractor? 
 
The data transformation was done in-house by the Systems Development Team.  
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5. If you used a contractor please can you provide the name of the organisation you used, if this was done 
in-house can you provide the name of the manager for this particular team/person and a contact email 
address? 
 
Grant Miles (grant.miles@nhs.net)  

 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 

mailto:grant.miles@nhs.net



